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The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a  

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable) 

 based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic  

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline    

Enthusiasm) in their learning. CALENDAR  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Month of  May 
 

Thursday 23rd May 

Breakfast & A Book 
Morning 

Friday, 24th May 

Coal Creek Grade 3/4 
excursion 

Wednesday, 29th May 

Division Cross Country 

 

Month of  June 

 

Friday, 7th June 

Curriculum Day 

No children at school 
 

Monday, 10th June 

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

No children at school 
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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

Quote of the Week 

‘LIFE IS A CYCLE THAT WE ARE ALL A PART OF’ 

 

LIFE! 
Life is filled with many events. Whilst the students, staff and parents 
interact daily in the school environment, we all have lives beyond the 
school fence—private lives in our homes with our families. 
Many parents stop and chat with me to share their families news—
some exciting and some  heartbreaking, which I always feel honored by. 
I value those times as I feel  when we let people into our private lives, 
we open a bond that connects us in a special way. Today I would like to 
share with the community my special news.  
May is always a special month in my family, as there are many birthdays 
including my own, which was on Sunday, celebrated with my husband, 
my four daughters, my parents and my grandchildren.  I have had three 
grandchildren until recently, when only two weeks ago, two of my 
daughters had babies, which now makes five grandchildren. Bringing 
babies into families is such a special time—I love seeing the mothers at 
school visit us with their new babies and the smiles that our students 
have when they proudly show off their new siblings.   
My new grandchildren’s name are Trey and Henley—I am always 
interested and intrigued with the names families choose—I had a 
conversation with some of our senior students last week and they 
shared with me some stories of where their names came from—some 
had family names that had been passed down, some were named after 
significant people, some were combinations of family members. 
Our names are unique to us and represent who we are—they 
determine our identity and help us to connect.  If you are at school 
collecting your child, I invite you to introduce yourself to someone new 
and make a connection—you never know where you will find a friend. 
 

Cheryl Van Deursen  - Principal  

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au


From the Office    

 

If you are leaving an absent 
notification on our phone 

line in the morning can you 
please ensure that you speak 

clearly & slowly. 

We are receiving lots of  
messages that we are              

unfortunately  unable to   
decipher, which means that 
the child will be marked as 
an unexplained absence.  

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to 
those students who 

are celebrating 
their special day! 

Stars of the Week 

These students have demonstrated intrinsic 
PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility,             

Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)  

Learning  

Community 
Home 
Group Student 

 
FA Alex S 

FB Harsh S 

FC Jaynoah M 

 

JA Levi W 

JB Purity N 

JC Robabeh M 

JD Emre 

JE Annie 

 

MA  

MB Buthmi 

MC Galaxie B 

MD Rida 

 

SA Isaac 
SB Manny 

SC Naman 

SD Dante M 

ICT MD Tiarna C 

 FA Ebony M 

 SD Nelith L 

 JD Will A 

Ms Whittle JA Susan A 

Mrs Bloomfield MB Siena N 

Mr Clydesdale SB Koby W 

Mrs Fernand FB Zara B 

Principal  FB Michael 

CPS BANK DETAILS 

BSB  013 593 

Account Number 
499102494 

Please put your 
child’s name in the 
subject line. 

HAPPY     
BIRTHDAY TO 

OUR MAY 

BABIES! 
 

Sukhan P 

Ryder C 

Bita M 

Sharni W 

Chenitha F 

Kakoda T 

Abhi T 

Mrs Van Deursen 

    
 

 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS 

8:10 AM BER KITCHEN 

Di Fernand  

Assistant Principal 

                    Curriculum 

       This week is  Education Week.  

 

Education Week is an opportunity to showcase and celebrate excellence in education through 

open days, exhibitions and special events. 2019 is the 75th year of Education Week and it aims 

to positively profile and celebrate the strengths and achievements of Victoria’s government    

education sector. 

This year the theme is ‘Celebrating Careers’. Students will have an opportunity to think about  

and discuss what job/career they might like for their future. They may come home and speak to 

you about your job/career choices, so please take the opportunity to discuss this with your 

child. 



 

 

BREAKFAST AND A BOOK 

CLIFFORD VISIT 



 


